
Date :6/1/25 

Invitation to Participate in Pariksha Pe Charcha 2025  

 

Dear Parents and Students,  

We are excited to announce the 8th Edition of Pariksha Pe Charcha, an interactive 
program with our Honorable Prime Minister, scheduled to be held in January 2025. This 
unique initiative aims to foster a dialogue on examination stress, student well-being, 
and effective learning.  

To be part of this event, students, parents, and teachers should  participate in an online 

Multiple Choice Question competition  which  is available in the following link:  

https://innovateindia.mygov.in/.  

 Please note that participation is open until 14th January 2025, and students from Grade 
6 to 10 are eligible.  

To support and encourage participation, our school will be organizing activities such as:  

• Poster Designing  
• Debates  
• Group Discussions  

These activities will be conducted during the Art periods .  

We urge all parents to motivate their children to participate in this enriching experience. 
Together, let’s make this initiative a grand success!  

  

Warm regards,  

Dr.Saifudheen P.Hamsa Hamsa 

Principal  
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